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Date: 04/05/22
To: Students’ Union Council
Re: Board of Governors Representative 04/05/22

Dear Council,

We’re almost done! Congratulations to all the winners in the SU and GFC elections, |
look forward to working with you all going forward.

Board Business

| had my first and only Board meeting on Friday, March 25th. | had the chance to raise a
number of questions on tuition and the budget, including a lengthy critique of the
continued damaging 7% increases. Myself and President Ley were pleased to have the
support of Andrei Tabirca, NASA representative on the board, in voting against the
tuition package and the budget. While it is still a far cry from defeating these motions, it
signals the symbolic disgruntlement with these proposals.

Rally and Other Activities

| had the pleasure of attending the SU rally on March 28th, protesting continued cuts to
education. While the weather didn’t exactly cooperate, we still had a great event and
some inspiring speakers talking about their experiences with decreased PSE funding.

We also had some political attendees and a great media presence, so thanks for
everyone who came out!

Transitions

| am kicking off my transition with BoG Representative-Elect Dorscheid, and look
forward to seeing his work in the position next year!

Sincerely,

b =

Undergraduate Board of Governors Representative
Adrian Wattamaniuk

Adrian Wattamaniuk, Undergraduate Board of Governors Representative
780.953.7083 | bog@su.ualberta.ca 1



